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From: Alison Stroud

To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: Bulk Waste
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:41:09 AM

This is a well written email from a resident in D2.

Thank you,

Alison Stroud

Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141

From: Kim McCarter <mkmmobile@xmission.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 8:05:12 AM

To: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: RE: Bulk Waste

You certainly have my permission to forward this email to the Council Director.
Unfortunately, | have a prior commitment for Tuesday night.

Thanks for your efforts.

From: Alison Stroud [mailto:astroud@sandy.utah.gov]
Sent: Sunday, February 02, 2020 9:31 PM

To: Kim McCarter

Cc: mkmhome@xmission.com

Subject: Re: Bulk Waste

Michael,

Thank you for your email and comments. May I forward this email to the Council Director so
that it may be entered into public comment? You have brought up some great points! This is
agenda item 4 and will be discussed early in the evening on Tuesday, February 4th. If you are
planning on attending, you may speak to the Council and Mayor during the public comment
time. Please let me know if you have any further question or concerns.

Thank you,

Alison Stroud

Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141

From: Kim McCarter <mkmmobile@xmission.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 5:13:30 PM

To: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>

Cc: mkmhome@xmission.com <mkmhome@xmission.com>
Subject: Bulk Waste

Dear Ms. Stroud
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| have just been informed there will be no Spring or Fall bulk waste pickup that has been available in
past years. Curb-side pickup has been much appreciated and a real plus for Sandy residence. |
understand that the trash trollies will be used instead (by reservation). | am dismayed by what
seems to be a reduction in the benefits offered to Sandy citizens and would like you to know that |
would appreciate anything you can do to see that the curb-side service is continued.

We have always complied fully with the time schedule and types of materials we could place at curb
side. | am aware that some Sandy citizens have abused this privilege by placing items too early and
by including items not approved for pickup. These abuses could be handled in a better way than
making the change to the trash trollies. They should simply be fined or charged the going rate for
the dump fees and transportation.

The immediate problem for us is that we live on a cul-de-sac. There is no place we can place a trash
trolley without blocking driveways and mail boxes. Also, by eliminating the bulk waste pickup, Sandy
can expect to have more leaves and Fall trash in the storm drains. Also, by scheduling two pickups,
people get busy cleaning up their yards at least twice a year. Without this benefit, people are likely
to allow debris to accumulate in their yards.

Please do what you can to retain the benefit of curb-side trash pickup
Sincerely:
Michael K. McCarter

1227 E Gaylene Cir.
Sandy, UT 84094





